
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This is a synopsis of the Council meeting 

held on February 1st, 2022 
- An announcement will be in the newsletter regarding purchasing more St. Mark’s T-shirts.  

We will need at least 25 orders.  Please see your March newsletter. 

- Mission Share to the Synod will be 8 % of regular giving. 

- Sign up for pictorial directory pictures is underway. 

- Family Game Night will be held on Saturday, April 1 beginning at 5:30 with a meal and game 

playing beginning at 6:30. 

- Council will provide meal on March 1 – Fried Chicken, Cole Slaw, Potato Salad, Baked Beans, 

Rolls and Desserts. 

- The following groups/people will be asked to provide a quarterly and yearly report for the 

congregation. (Bullet points).  WELCA, Karen King, Bob Jepsen, Men In Mission, COPE. 

 


